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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/03/2023  18:47:132023/0736/P COMMNT Henrik Wijkander I am the owner and resident of Flat 5 at 95 Redington Road. I occupy half of the top floor of the building. I 

have reviewed the applicants' plans as they were circulated to the shareholders of the Freehold Company in 

December 2022 and a Director's meeting was held. We voted in favour of these plans. We feel the conversion 

of Flat 1's garage would be an improvement of the overall appearance of the building and would not have any 

detrimental impact whatsoever on my view, light or outlook. We are fully in support of this project.
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